
Central Information Commission Wing ‘B’ 2nd  Floor August Kranti Bhawan Bhikaji Cama Place New Delhi 110066 
File No. CICOM/R/2017/00397/SH           Date: 02.05.2017 
To, 

The Nodal CPIO, 
New Delhi 

Sir, 
Please refer to the letter dated 29.03.2017 received from Shri N. P. Sinha 

forwarded to the Registry of IC (SH) as an RTI application for disposal.  On close 
perusal of the letter it is seen that it is not an application filed under the RTI Act 
seeking information rather it is a petition seeking to place the issues raised in this 
letter before a larger bench for decision.  In view of what is stated above the letter is 
being returned to the Nodal CPIO for appropriated action. 
 
 

 (Vijay Bhalla) Deputy Registrar 
 
Copy for information to: 
Shri  N. P. Sinha, 
57, Nandanpuri, Khajpura, 
Patna-800014 


